
 

 

 

          

 
 

   
               
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Hatfield Anniversary 

Celebrations 2012 
Tuesday 18 September 

2.30 pm 
Hatfield Library - Local author Philip 

Marris, will be talking about his book  

‘The Ryde Remembered’, a history of the Ryde area of Hatfield. 

Places will be free, but need to be booked with the library. 

 

Wednesday 19 September 
10.00 am – 12.00 noon 

Opportunity for people to add their memories of Hatfield 

 to the Our Hatfield Community Archives website. 

 

10.30 am - Official 50th anniversary celebration with 

complimentary tea/coffee/soft drinks and cutting of cake 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

 
  The Old Stone House Pub 
  on the Barnet by Pass, 
  (Now the site of the  
  Galleria car park) 

 
                                           The original Hatfield 
                                                    Railway Station  

 
The Cherry Tree Public House 
(Now Waitrose Super Market) WGC. 

 

 
                                 Howardsgate, WGC. 

Memories 
Photographs of WGC and Hatfield, 

From the Fifties to the Eighties 

By 

Ken Wright 

14
th

 September until 20
th

 October 

2012 

Campus West, WGC. 

 




